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Municipalities like Oshawa, Peel Region, Oakville, and Burlington are increasingly 
recognizing the services their natural assets provide to residents. We would like to see 
this approach considered regarding urban river valleys all across the Greenbelt, and 
would look forward to working with you to identify possible initiatives in Toronto's 
ravines. 

We welcome an opportunity to meet and discuss ways for the Greenbelt Foundation to 
contribute to the goals of the Ravine Strategy and its implementation. We look forward 
to hearing from you. 

Edward McDonnell 
Chief Executive Officer 
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